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Former Plinth Project Sculpture by Olympia artist John Vanek, donated to the City of Olympia by the 
Thurston-Lewis-Mason Central Labor Council.  The dedication ceremony was on May 21, 2016.  
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What a crowd!  Sculpture dedication participants recreate a photo of Olympia’s Carpenters’ Union 
and Ladies Auxiliary taken in 1933 outside our historic Labor Temple (119 Capitol Way N). 
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Inspired by the TLMCLC’s dedication of the sculpture to select the theme of “Labor in Olympia – This 
Place Matters” for 2016 Preservation Month, the Heritage Commission also created a series of 
posters that are on display at City Hall and the Downtown Welcome Center. 
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  Excerpt from the 1930 Olympia Building Trades Council Yearbook, which tells the story of how our   
  regional unions made the establishment of Olympia’s Labor Temple a reality. 
 

      
The Woodruff Building in the 1890s before it became the Labor Temple (left) and in the 1980s,  

after decades of serving as a center for organized labor activities (right).   
More historical information is provided at www.olympiawa.gov/laborhistory  

4 
 

Attachment 2

http://www.olympiawa.gov/laborhistory



